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CONGRATULATIONS RETIREES!

Bruce Sampsel, Ph.D., retired in June after almost sixteen years with The
Counseling Center. Dr. Sampsel, a clinical psychologist who was licensed in
1986, joined our staff in 2003 after serving as a supervising psychologist at
Child Guidance in the Akron area. While he worked skillfully with a diverse
client population, his special interest and training in therapeutic work with
children and adolescents benefitted numerous individuals and families in our
area. He received an exceptional number of compliments from clients and
their families. One parent remarked that he provided “amazing help” to her
_ child and a number of clients reported that their lives were significantly im-
Bruce Sampsel, Ph. p. Proved through working with Dr. Sampsel. He also provided clinical supervi-
sion and served as Director of Outpatient Services during his tenue, provid-
ing valuable staff consultation and training. While he will be missed, we wish him the best and con-
gratulate him on his well-deserved retirement.
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Dave Snyder served as our bookkeeper for fifteen years, after retiring as
a Vice President and controller from an area bank. He was a key member of
the finance team, and recognized for his professionalism, organizational abil-
ity and reliability. The CFOs he reported to remarked that they could not do
their jobs as efficiently without Dave’s assistance. He also volunteered to
help out in a number of ways in the agency and provided valuable assistance
to administrative staff in serving clients in the payee and case management

programs. We congratulate him on his retirement, and wish him the best in
the future.
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Chuck Sword retired recently as a Residential Assistant. He worked at
the Oakhill Group Home intermittently since 2009, when The Counseling
Center began operating the facility. Supervisors and administrative staff de-
scribed Chuck as being “dedicated totally to the residents”, “showing con-
cern for them and assuring they have a good quality of life” and “diligent in
his work and care of them.” While he will certainly be missed, we wish him
a wonderful retirement.
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Phone: 330-264-9029 » Fax: 330-263-7251 Check our website at: www.ccwhc.org

The Counseling Centeris supported by the Mental Health & Reco very Board, United Way,
insurance, grants and patient fees



